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IN THIS ISSUE 

SCHOOL 

 

NEW: 

• Centennial Celebration May 25th – MANY Parent Volunteers Needed! 

• Summer Learning with West Vancouver Schools 

• National Canada Film Day – CPF 

• Grade 7 Bake Sale, April 12th after school 

 

REMINDERS: 

• Student Learning Survey 

• ELMACON Math Contest – Grades 5-7 

• Save the date for Saleema Noon Parent Education Night – Sexual Health Expert 

• District Track and Field Update – Save the Dates 

• CPF BC Families French Camp – Registration open now 

• Reporting Student Absences 

• Extended Holidays 

PAC: 

• The Card Project 

• Centennial Celebration on May 25th - Many Parent Volunteers Needed! 

• Cooking classes in French at Little Kitchen Academy 

http://www.ecolepjpac.com/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-pauline-johnson-elementary/


• Wing Chun Self-Defense for Children, Youth and Adults at PJ  

 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR STUDENTS AND FAMILIES: 

• District of West Vancouver Student Camp Opportunities 

• Haley Watson Learning Opportunities 

• Host Families Needed – Exciting 2024 Fee Increase 

• WV Schools IYP Junior Choir – Open for Registration for Grade 5 students 

• PJ Lights UP Theatre Class – Spring Session 

• WV Schools Academies and District Programs for 2023-24 

• WV Schools Early Learning District and Community Events 

• West Van Little League – Registration opens soon! 

• AFK – Art Classes for Kids in French 

• BC Government Decriminalization of Illicit Substances information 

 

SAFETY:  

• Daily Health Check and What to Do When Sick 

• Vaccinations for Ages 5-11 

• Hand Hygiene  

 

 

UPCOMING DATES - Looking Ahead 

Apr 3-6 Sleep Week 

Apr 3 Summer Learning Registration OPEN 

Apr 7 Good Friday – No School in Session 

Apr 10 Easter Monday – No School in Session 

Apr 17 Saleema Noon Sexual Health Parent Session (6:30pm)  

Virtual Link to Come 

Apr 22 Earth Day 

Apr 24 Hailey Watson Learning Opportunity – Parent Session at Kay Meek 

May 8 Kindergarten and Gr 6 Immunization Clinic – Save the Date 



May 9 Class Photos (am only) 

May 12 Summer Learning Elementary Registration CLOSES 

 

Please visit the West Vancouver School District website for all important dates for the 

remainder of this school year. 

2022-2023 Calendar  

 

NEW: 
 

Centennial Celebration on May 25th - Many Parent Volunteers Needed! 

Mark your calendars for PJ's biggest event of the Century!  On May 25th, we will 

celebrate PJ's 100th on the school grounds from 3-6pm.  There will be food trucks, live 

music, games, balloon artists and more - in other words, lots of fun to be had by all.   

 

In order to make this milestone event a huge success, we need our PJ parents to 

volunteer to help out on this big day.  Please find the volunteer sign-up 

sheet here and choose from one (or more) of the many opportunities 

available.  We thank you for your help in making this a memorable and special event 

for our children, teachers and staff, alumni and the entire PJ community. 
 

Special Requests 
 

We are actively seeking coffee, chocolate or wine donations from parents who may 

have businesses or contacts for these items.  It is our plan to give small gifts to our PJ 

neighbors who surround the school as the day of the event will have lots of traffic and 

noise in the neighborhood, and we would like to thank them for their 

understanding.  We are looking for approximately 30 donated items to use for gifts.  
 

As well, we are looking for face painters for the Centennial, and if you know of a 

company who we could speak to, we would appreciate the introduction. 
 

Centennial Lead Contact Information 
 

If you would be willing to connect us with donations or face painters, or have any 

questions about volunteering for the event, please contact Robin Turnill, Centennial 

Lead, at 604-916-6199 or by email at robin@pivothrservices.ca.  Thanks very much! 

https://westvancouverschools.ca/
chrome-extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmkaj/https:/westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-pauline-johnson-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/2022/06/Year-at-a-Glance-Calendar-2022-2023-1.pdf
https://volunteersignup.org/YAWQK
mailto:robin@pivothrservices.ca


Centennial Spirit Wear 

 

Back by popular demand - PJ's online store is NOW OPEN!  Shop our special edition 

Centennial spirit wear here. Place your order before May 3rd and you will receive 

your order by the end of June. The store will stay open until mid-June but any orders 

received after May 3rd will not be delivered to PJ until the first week of September. For 

any questions, please reach out to our Spirit Wear Coordinator, Julie Wang, at 

spiritwear@ecolepjpac.com. Happy shopping! See here for more ordering information.  
 

Please see the Centennial invitation here. We look forward to seeing you on the big 

day! 

 

2023 Summer Learning with West Vancouver Schools  

Are you interested in learning during the summer?  West Vancouver Schools will be 

offering a robust Summer Learning Program for both elementary and secondary 

students during July 2023.    

Online registration for both the elementary and secondary Summer Learning programs 

is now open.   Elementary registration closes on May 12.  Secondary registration 

closes on June 16.  

More information about courses, locations, attendance etc. can be found on 

the  Summer Learning information flyers (elementary or secondary) or on the Summer 

Learning Website.  
  

 

Canadian Parents for French invites you to celebrate National Canada 

Film Day!  
 

Canadian Parents for French invites you to celebrate National Canada Film Day!  

 

We will be showing two movies in French with English subtitles on April 19th, 2023 at 

the Kay Meek Arts Center. Please RSVP to one (or both) movie (s) as the theatre has 

a capacity limit.  
 

4.00pm-5.30pm: Leap! / Ballerina. To RSVP click HERE 

6.00-8.00pm: April and the Extraordinary World / Avril et le monde truqué. To 

RSVP click HERE 

https://epjcentennial.itemorder.com/
mailto:spiritwear@ecolepjpac.com
http://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-pauline-johnson-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/2023/04/SDWAQ_flyer-1.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-pauline-johnson-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/2023/02/PJ-Centennial-Invitation-2023-FINAL.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/summer-learning/wp-content/uploads/sites/6/2023/02/Summer-Learning-Elementary-Overview-2023.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/summer-learning/wp-content/uploads/sites/6/2023/02/Summer-Learning-Secondary-Overview-April-2023.pdf
http://westvancouverschools.ca/summer-learning/
http://westvancouverschools.ca/summer-learning/
http://evite.me/q5yNSPAqAG
http://evite.me/eBg57CMxZt


Although CPF membership is not required to RSVP for this event, we encourage you 

to become a member to enjoy more events and resources that supports your kid’s 

journey in French Immersion.  

 

For questions, please do not hesitate to 

email cpfwestvancouver@gmail.com or alma.cpfwv@gmail.com. 

 

Grade 7 Bake Sale Wednesday, 12 April after school 

Please stop by the undercover area near the playground after school for a post-

Quebec trip fundraiser. 

Please remind your children to bring their loonies and toonies to buy a tasty treat! We 

will have homemade cookies, cupcakes, and hot chocolate for sale. 

Proceeds from the bake sale will support the ongoing fundraising efforts for the Grade 

7 Quebec trip. 

Thank you for your support! 🧁️ ☕️ 

The Grade 7 Students 

 

REMINDERS: 

 

Student Learning Survey 2022/2023  

School District #45 is participating in the 2023 Ministry of Education Electronic 

Anonymous Student Learning Survey Project in cooperation with all other school 

districts throughout the Province.     
  

Parents/Guardians/Caregivers can complete the online Anonymous Student Learning 

Surveys any time before 11:59 pm April 29th, 2023, providing immediate results to the 

school and the district.   
  

1. Students in Grades 4 and 7 will complete the survey at school.  

2. All Staff associated with a school complete the survey.    

3. Parents/Guardians/Caregivers of Grade 4 and 7 students are invited to 

complete the survey  

1. Any other family members wishing to participate with students in other 

grade levels are welcome to do so.  
  

To complete the survey:  

1. Go to any computer that has an up-to-date internet browser access.    

1. Go to www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm    

https://cpf.ca/en/join-cpf/
mailto:cpfwestvancouver@gmail.com
mailto:alma.cpfwv@gmail.com
http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm


1. Under the section Direct Access – no logon number required select:  

1. District: the name of your child’s district (45)  

2. School: the name of your child’s school (Ecole Pauline Johnson Elementary)  

3. Language: the language of your choice  

1. Complete the survey by clicking on the appropriate circle to answer each 

question.  Move to the next set of questions by clicking on the right arrow in the 

bottom right corner of the screen.  

2. Click on the left arrow to navigate backwards.  

4. When you are finished the survey, you will get a message “Thank you for sharing 

your views”.  

5. Once complete, your school will have the results immediately.  

The e-survey site will be open until April 29th.  

If you have any questions, please contact Mme Stevenson cstevenson@wvschools.ca 

 

 

Elmacon Math Contest 

The contest is organized by PIMS under the guidance of Dr. Cary Chien, formerly of 

David Thompson Secondary School in collaboration with the BCAMT and volunteers 

from UBC, SFU and the Lower Mainland. ELMACON gives students from grades 5 to 7 

a chance to experience mathematics as an exciting sport. 

The contest is modelled after the successful MathCounts competitions (which are also 

supported by PIMS), but is aimed at younger students. Students from each of grades 5, 

6, and 7 compete in separate divisions. Each division enjoys three rounds of competition. 

See the official ELMACON website at http://www.elmacon.org/ for full details. 

Note: no calculators are allowed and there is a nominal registration fee. 

 

Saleema Noon – Parent Education Session on Sexual Health 

Please mark your calendars for Monday, April 17th at 6:30pm for our VIRTUAL Parent 

Education Session from our Sexual Health Expert.  Students in Grades K-7 will have 

their learning session on April 20th and 21st.  We strongly encourage your attendance at 

the parent session so you can learn more about what your child will be learning.  This 

information has never been more important as social media and news portray body 

image and sexual issues in increasingly harmful ways for our youth. 

 

2023 Summer Learning with West Vancouver Schools – French 

offered, too! 

mailto:cstevenson@wvschools.ca
http://www.elmacon.org/


  

Are you interested in learning during the summer?  West Vancouver Schools will be 

offering a robust Summer Learning Program for both elementary and secondary 

students during July 2023.    

Online registration for both the elementary and secondary Summer Learning programs 

opens on Monday, April 3 at 8:00 AM.    

More information about courses, locations, attendance etc. can be found on 

the  Summer Learning information flyers (elementary or secondary) or on the Summer 

Learning Website.  
 

District Track and Field Season Update – Dates for your calendar  

 

District Field Meet(s)  

Tuesday May 23rd at WVSS Field, 3:30-5:00pm (Grade 6/7)  

Wednesday May 24th at WVSS Field, 3:30-5:00pm (Grade 4/5)  

 

District Track Meet  

Thursday June 1st at SFU Fox Field, Time T.B.C. (Grades 4-7)  

Unfortunately, these dates are set and will not be able to be moved. Look soon for 

more information about timing, transportation, as well as a School and District 

Permission Form for the Track and Field season.  

 

CPF BC Families French Camp  

The registrations for the CPF BC Family French Camp is opened now. The link for 

registration is https://bc-yk.cpf.ca/en/bc-family-french-camp/  

 

https://westvancouverschools.ca/summer-learning/wp-content/uploads/sites/6/2023/02/Summer-Learning-Elementary-Overview-2023.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/summer-learning/wp-content/uploads/sites/6/2023/02/Summer-Learning-Secondary-Overview-April-2023.pdf
http://westvancouverschools.ca/summer-learning/
http://westvancouverschools.ca/summer-learning/
https://bc-yk.cpf.ca/en/bc-family-french-camp/


PJ REPORTING OF STUDENT ABSENCES 

Is your child sick? Have an appointment, or something happened and your child cannot 

be at school? Please email paulinejohnson@wvschools.ca with any and all of this 

information. 

 

Extended Holidays 

Please be reminded that any extended holidays are to be requested of the Principal for 

approval. Tara Zielinski. tzielinski@wvschools.ca 

 

FROM YOUR PAC 
 

The Card Project – last chance to order! 

 

A friendly reminder to those who want to order beautiful products 

made with their children's artwork: 
 

Orders are due by Easter Monday, April 10 

 

Our school access code is – PJ71 

 

To order, go to www.TheCardProject.ca 

Orders will be delivered in time for Mother’s Day. 
 

 
 

Thank you for participating in this fundraiser. 

 

Questions? Contact Marcelle at 604 924 2660 

or at Marcelle@TheCardProject.ca 

mailto:paulinejohnson@wvschools.ca
mailto:tzielinski@wvschools.ca
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thecardproject.ca%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSChubb%40wvschools.ca%7Cb7872abcaf4d4a90add108db35932927%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638162678393586170%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wRDujxJ%2BpY3t9E6xwylaBCb63rH%2FZLMft65QgLR1lew%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Marcelle@TheCardProject.ca


 

 

Centennial Celebration on May 25th - Many Parent Volunteers Needed! 

 

Mark your calendars for PJ's biggest event of the Century!  On May 25th, we will 

celebrate PJ's 100th on the school grounds from 3-6pm.  There will be food trucks, live 

music, games, balloon artists and more - in other words, lots of fun to be had by all.   

 

In order to make this milestone event a huge success, we need our PJ parents to 

volunteer to help out on this big day.  Please find the volunteer sign-up sheet here and 

choose from one (or more) of the many opportunities available.  We thank you for 

your help in making this a memorable and special event for our children, teachers and 

staff, alumni and the entire PJ community. 

 

Special Requests 

 

We are actively seeking coffee, chocolate or wine donations from parents who may 

have businesses or contacts for these items.  It is our plan to give small gifts to our PJ 

neighbours who surround the school as the day of the event will have lots of traffic and 

noise in the neighbourhood, and we would like to thank them for their 

understanding.  We are looking for approximately 30 donated items to use for gifts.  

 

As well, we are looking for face painters for the Centennial, and if you know of a 

company who we could speak to, we would appreciate the introduction. 

 

Centennial Lead Contact Information 

 

If you would be willing to connect us with donations or face painters, or have any 

questions about volunteering for the event, please contact Robin Turnill, Centennial 

Lead, at 604-916-6199 or by email at robin@pivothrservices.ca.  Thanks very much! 

 

Centennial Spirit Wear 

 

Back by popular demand - PJ's online store is NOW OPEN!  Shop our special edition 

Centennial spirit wear here. Place your order before May 3rd and you will receive your 

order by the end of June. The store will stay open until mid-June but any orders 

received after May 3rd will not be delivered to PJ until the first week of September. For 

any questions, please reach out to our Spirit Wear Coordinator, Julie Wang, at 

spiritwear@ecolepjpac.com happy shopping! 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvolunteersignup.org%2FYAWQK&data=05%7C01%7CSChubb%40wvschools.ca%7Cb7872abcaf4d4a90add108db35932927%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638162678393586170%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xp%2B%2FDlzP2l5pSRpVKDBUVORegOUHZbwLo48uxmGWaiQ%3D&reserved=0
mailto:robin@pivothrservices.ca
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fepjcentennial.itemorder.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSChubb%40wvschools.ca%7Cb7872abcaf4d4a90add108db35932927%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638162678393586170%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=q9wBM3YP3FQoZ569LNlusuxjLHdA%2FzEb8TB8iQelTbU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:spiritwear@ecolepjpac.com


 

Please see the Centennial invitation here. We look forward to seeing you on the big 

day! 
 

Cooking classes in French at Little Kitchen Academy - Edgemont 

Village 

Friday, April 14 4-7pm, Age 6-8 

Friday, April 21, 4-7pm, Age 9-12 

Register at this link: 

https://www.amilia.com/store/en/little-kitchen-academy-north-

vancouver/api/Activity/Detail?activityId=bVdrwpQ 

 

Wing Chun Self-Defense for Children, Youth and Adults at PJ  

 

Come join us in The West Vancouver branch of Wing Chun Self-Defense (popularized 

in Hollywood by Bruce Lee and more recently in the Disney movie Kung Fu Panda)! 

Wing Chun emphasizes self-protection, mental and physical strength, bravery, 

resilience, and respect for self and others with fun games and skills training. 

 

Friday: 3:15pm-4:15 pm (Age 5-9); 4:30pm-5:30pm (Age 10+) 

Date: March 31st; April 14th, 21st, 28th; May 5th, 12th, 26th; June 2nd, 9th, 16th  

Location: PJ Gym  

Price: $200 ($20/session) 

 

 

  

FOLLOW US 
Info and reminders from PAC on social media. 

Instagram / Facebook  

 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR STUDENTS AND FAMILIES 

Hayley Watson Learning Opportunities  

On Monday April 24, Open Parachute founder, Hayley Watson is returning to West 

Vancouver to facilitate a parent session.  The registration link is 

https://kaymeek.com/events-hidden/dpac-0424 

 

See here for the DPAC parent session information poster. 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwestvancouverschools.ca%2Fecole-pauline-johnson-elementary%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2Fsites%2F19%2F2023%2F02%2FPJ-Centennial-Invitation-2023-FINAL.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CSChubb%40wvschools.ca%7Cb7872abcaf4d4a90add108db35932927%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638162678393586170%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uMS5dDWbz%2FYpqwYuz9rwr8KSp8yBG4hx7oLFG1H88Ko%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amilia.com%2Fstore%2Fen%2Flittle-kitchen-academy-north-vancouver%2Fapi%2FActivity%2FDetail%3FactivityId%3DbVdrwpQ&data=05%7C01%7CSChubb%40wvschools.ca%7Cb7872abcaf4d4a90add108db35932927%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638162678393586170%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RuoHC4zySjwGbsVzhndjoybP%2BAODVchCnslO3IDEM%2FM%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amilia.com%2Fstore%2Fen%2Flittle-kitchen-academy-north-vancouver%2Fapi%2FActivity%2FDetail%3FactivityId%3DbVdrwpQ&data=05%7C01%7CSChubb%40wvschools.ca%7Cb7872abcaf4d4a90add108db35932927%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638162678393586170%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RuoHC4zySjwGbsVzhndjoybP%2BAODVchCnslO3IDEM%2FM%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Fecolepjpac%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSChubb%40wvschools.ca%7C54c985460ca04b45c4bc08da394e0f0e%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C637885305432366091%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6MFBYBOfYWK5j8l2rfwtecP%2Fp25q7fFQ1aTIYligjC4%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fecolepjpac&data=05%7C01%7CSChubb%40wvschools.ca%7C54c985460ca04b45c4bc08da394e0f0e%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C637885305432366091%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NQKaijSRE663cQsrGaBt0IygmW8f45RHrx7z9YU2CLA%3D&reserved=0
https://kaymeek.com/events-hidden/dpac-0424
https://wvschoolsca.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/msteams_a4abba/ESI9N91ziodKg5FOxndcom0BUEM0ErrtZA9OYtIysGTfsA?e=URfbYg


Lights UP – Now enrolling for Spring 2023 

SING DANCE ACT SHINE After School with Lights Up Musical Theatre Schools! 

We provide singing, dancing and acting classes for children and teens across the lower 

mainland. 

Now your child can experience the joys and benefits of musical theatre by taking part 

in our afterschool programs led by our talented and experienced Lights Up Musical 

Theatre Schools staff. These classes are a unique introduction to our weekend musical 

theatre programs and provide students with an enriching, rewarding, and most of all, 

fun afterschool activity in their own school, right at the bell!  

SPRING SHOW! THE LION KING 

This Spring we will be putting on a version of the musical “The Lion King,” 

created for our after-school students! 

Students will be supervised from dismissal. No need to pick up your child until 

5pm! Performance on the last day of classes for parents! 

 

After School Thursdays 

April 6 – June 8 (9 sessions) 

3:00-5:00 PM  

GRADES: K to 7 

Fee: $345* (*plus GST) 

https://lightsuptheatre.ca/afterschool/pauline-johnson/ 
 

 

Host Families Needed – Exciting 2024 Fee increase 

Apply now and welcome a student for the upcoming 2023/2024 school year. 

Did you know? 

Hosting fees of $1,100 per student per month. Many families will host two students 

which can provide up to $22,000 per year income subsidy. 

Effective February 1, 2024 the fees increase to $1,400 per student per month! 

Don’t miss out, placing students starts now. See below message from an actual 

student letter joining our program this fall. Open your home for this amazing 

opportunity for all family members. 

“I genuinely believe that Canada is the place where I belong to. It has everything I'm 

looking for: contact with nature, beautiful landscapes, friendly people, security, and 

excellent public schools. But, the main reason why I chose Canada is the people; I will 

be welcome and feel at home” 

https://lightsuptheatre.ca/
https://lightsuptheatre.ca/afterschool/pauline-johnson/


 

Call Homestay Manager Martina Brazeau for more information at 604.341.0515 or visit 

our webpages   

 

Ignite Your Passion (IYP): Junior Choir Open for Students 
 

West Vancouver Schools Ignite Your Passion program continues to offer choir for 

students. This upcoming 2023-2024 school year, the IYP Junior Choir is open to 

students Grades 5-7.  

 

Does your child love to sing? If so and students are entering Grades 5, 6 or 7 for the 

2023-2024 school year, this IYP Passion Junior Choir is an excellent extension for the 

music programs offered in our district’s elementary schools. Singers will learn vocal 

techniques, how to sing in harmony, how to express themselves through music, how to 

begin to analyze a score and read music, how to be a singing actor, and so much 

more. For more information, please go to the district website at: 

https://westvancouverschools.ca/programs/ignite-your-passion/jdhc 

We look forward to receiving student registrations! Come on out and sing! 

 

WV Schools Premier Academies and Programs 

Please see here for links to the details about the Academies and District Programs 

offered for the next school year.  

 

WV Schools Early Learning District and Community Events 

Events at Schools   April 2023 – June 2023 

Stay tuned for invitations from the school your child is registered at for invitations to 

school-based events. 

Follow this link to see all Community events to support our Early Learners. 

 

West Van Little League 

Spend your Spring playing West Van Little League baseball. Kids ages 5-16 are invited 

to play and all experience levels are welcome. It’s a great way to develop new skills 

while having fun with old and new friends in the community. Registration is open 

wvll.ca 
 

https://westvancouverschools.ca/programs/ignite-your-passion/jdhc
http://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-pauline-johnson-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/2023/03/WVS-Academies-and-District-Programs.pdf
http://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-pauline-johnson-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/2023/02/EL-events.pdf
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwvll.ca%2F&data=05%7C01%7CTBuckley%40wvschools.ca%7C62af6faf20654316aa2908dac1c016f8%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638035328005437108%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gKGXkiKBvZ9IkArEjtq98nJmmhhELrMtjPwYyCwhr%2F4%3D&reserved=0


 

  

BC Gov Decriminalization of illicit substances 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/erase/documents/decriminalization_information_for

_parents_guardians_and_caregivers.pdf 

 

SAFETY: 

 

Daily Health Check and What to Do When Sick 

See here for most recent updated information (February, 2022) from BCCDC. 

 

Vaccinations for Ages 5-11 

• For information on COVID vaccinations for children ages 5-11, please 

click HERE  

• For updated Mask FAQ from Vancouver Coastal Health please see 

here 

Hand Hygiene 

• Rigorous hand washing with plain soap and water for at least 20 seconds is the 

most effective way to reduce the spread of illness 

• If sinks are not available, use alcohol-based hand rub containing at least 60% 

alcohol  

• Incorporate hand hygiene into daily schedule in all environments 

 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER #ECOLEPJ 

Keep up to date on what is happening at the school by following @tarazielinski or go to 

this link https://twitter.com/tarazielinski  to stay in touch and find valuable articles on 

education, parenting, technology and other interesting tidbits of information.  

 
  

  

 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/erase/documents/decriminalization_information_for_parents_guardians_and_caregivers.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/erase/documents/decriminalization_information_for_parents_guardians_and_caregivers.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-pauline-johnson-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/2022/02/Daily-Health-Check_What-to-Do-When-Sick_RRT.pdf
http://www.bccdc.ca/Health-Info-Site/Documents/COVID-19_vaccine/Vaccine_children_5_11.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-pauline-johnson-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/2022/01/2022.01.12-FAQ-Masks.pdf
https://twitter.com/tarazielinski


 
 

 


